
WALKER TOWNSHIP 

PARKS & RECREATION BOARD 

Monthly Meeting June 18, 2024 
6:00pm 

Attendance:  

Members Present:        Patty Correll, Leah Burd, Jan McDowell, 

                          Pam Rogers, Deb Zimmerman, Frank Skrzycki 

 

 Members Absent:   Cindy Kunes 

 

Guests:   Randy Hoffman 

          

Call to Order:   Deb Zimmerman called the June 18, 2024 meeting of the Walker Township 

Parks & Rec Board to order at 6:00pm in the Walker Township Municipal Building and led the 

group in the Pledge of Allegiance.  Jan McDowell motioned to approve the minutes from the May 

21, 2024 Meeting as presented; motion second by Pam Rogers and approved by all members 

present.   

 

Guests:  Randy Hoffman spoke to the Board about the growth of pickleball in the area and the 

need for additional facilities.  He measured our tennis courts and suggested taping the court lines 

for immediate use.  Deb Zimmerman motioned to purchase 2 rolls of the tape; motion second by 

Pam Rogers and approved by all members present.  The possibility of using a portion of the new 

parking lot for pickleball was discussed.  

 

Agenda Items: The fence has not yet been repaired at the basketball and tennis courts and they 

have not yet been power washed.  The Supervisors will be painting the lines at the parking lots 

and will investigate adding crosswalk lines at the new parking lot. 

 

Old Business: 

• There was no report from NVJRA.   

• Deb continues to investigate grant opportunities. 

• There were no park maintenance issues to report. 

• Patty Continues to work on a newsletter. 

• Summer Camp is ready to go. 

 

New Business:  

• The Board reviewed the budget sheet. 

 

Correspondence:  None 

 

Leah Burd motioned to adjourn; motion second by Pam Rogers and approved by all members 

present.  Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. 

 

 

      Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

      Leah Burd, Recording Secretary  

 

NEXT MEETING – Tuesday July, 16, 2024 @ 6:00 


